
Bonifacio Drive, Port Area Manila 1018, Philippines (+632) 527‐0000  

 

 

October 19, 2011 

 

Dear Yank Barry, 

 

Thank you for your donation on behalf of Global Village Champions Foundation. Your 
donation has been directed to our general fund at your request.  

Still reeling from devastation wrought by typhoons Pedring (Nesat) and Quiel (Nagail), 
the country braces itself for another tropical storm Ramon (Banyan) which continues to 
threaten the country with more rains and destruction. 

The Philippine Red Cross works without letup providing relief aid to typhoon-stricken 
families in worst-hit provinces in Northern and Central Luzon with the participation of the 
Red Cross 143 volunteers (44 trained volunteers in every barangay- one leader and 43 
members), and with the support of the International Federation of Red Cross and Red 
Crescent Societies (IFRC), corporate partners and other local donors such as yourself. 

We invite you to join us by visiting our http://www.redcross.org.ph/ web site and stay 
informed concerning our programs and relief work. Through your generosity, we can 
stand prepared for disasters. We appreciate your continuous and unwavering support. 
Thank you. 

 

PHILIPPINE RED CROSS 

 

 

 


